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Pauline Bailey

3 Mallard Gardens, Haywards Heath

| Objection

I thought the government had banned this type of drilling! I regularly walk round that beautiful area
and it will be utterly spoilt. I used to live in Balcombe and I thought we'd got rid of all this. It is so
wrong to allow drilling in an AONB. Cannot believe the potential risks with the limestone rocks etc and
being so close to the London to Brighton railway line. The air pollution, ground pollution and lorries
passing the local primary school are also huge concerns. We are trying to look after the environment
not wreck it. I am fed up with the council wrecking Sussex with this plan and all the extra house
building everywhere and necessary extra infrastructure causing huge extra traffic aswell. Look what's
happened in Lancs and the Netherlands with all the drilling there- horrific!
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